Subject:  More information for the Pine Mountain Lake Invitational 

The Invitation and Signup Sheet for the Pine Mountain Lake (PML) Lady Niners, “Wine in the Pines Invitational” on June 13th will be posted on the LOP lady Niners’ Board in the Sports Lounge.
If you are interested in playing, please sign up and put a check for $80.00 made payable to PML Lady Niners in the Lady Niners’ Box in the Pro shop NLT May 17th.  I will mail those off on May 20th.  
Note:  In addition to the golf, the PML Lady Niners are hosting a Hawaiian Themed “Wine & Appetizer” Party and Boat Rides at the Pine Mountain Lake Lodge on June 12th at 3pm.  You can’t go wrong with a beautiful Lake, a Wine and Appetizer Party followed by a fun day of golf.
Cathy Sulinski, Area Coordinator
(415) 608-6314 or casulinski@gmail.com 
